
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/02/2020 11:31:57 AM

To:  Emma Howard <emma.howard@lacity.org>

Cc:  
Jenna Monterrosa <jenna.monterrosa@lacity.org>; Nicholas Greif <nicholas.greif@lacity.org>; Estevan Montemayor
<estevan.montemayor@lacity.org>; vincent.bertoni@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: Councilmember Ryu's letter Requesting Comment Extension on the Hollywood Center/Millennium DEIR
 

Hi Emma,

Thank you for your email. It has been received.

On Fri, May 29, 2020 at 3:16 PM Emma Howard <emma.howard@lacity.org> wrote:
Please see attached. In light of the current pandemic situation and the challenge it has created   for public meeting and review of
materials,  Councilmember Ryu respectfully requests that Director Bertoni consider an extension of the DEIR review for this
project. 

Thank you,
Emma 

Emma G. Howard
Director of Planning
Office: (213) 473-7004
http://davidryu.lacity.org

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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